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Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 4:43 PM on 05 Jul 2015 from Mr Gwyn Bevan.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Land South Of Perdiswell Farm Shipton Road Shipton On Cherwell 

	Proposal:
	Outline planning application (all matters reserved except for means of access) for a mixed use development comprising: up to 1,200 dwellings, including affordable housing and up to 120 unit care village (C2) with associated publically accessible ancillary facilities; site for a new primary school; up to 930sqm of retail space; up to 13,800sqm of locally led employment (B1/B2/B8) including transport interchange; site for a Football Association step 5 football facility with publically accessible ancillary facilities; public open space; associated infrastructure, engineering and ancillary works. 

	Case Officer:
	Bob Duxbury 

	Click for further information



	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mr Gwyn Bevan

	Email:
	

	Address:
	The Old Malt House, Bladon, Oxford OX20 1RL



	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	General Public

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	I am writing to object strongly to this proposed massive development on the edge of Woodstock and Bladon. This proposed development is quite disproportionate in its scale. It would have a devastating effect on this neighbourhood and transform its tranquil rural setting into a what would become a suburb of Oxford. In addition, the traffic is so heavy with people currently commuting from Witney and the North along the A4095 and the A44 that the infrastructure would be quite unable to cope with the increase in traffic that would result. 

I appreciate that the massive increase in prices in London together with the unbalanced economy of the UK means that there is huge demand for houses around Oxford. But increased development cannot satisfy such demands as the solution lies in structural changes elsewhere. So allowing Woodstock East would merely lead on to yet more developments of this kind which would destroy the character of this area.



